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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

March 8, 2000

TO:


JULIAN BURKE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER




MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:

GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

FEDERAL

MTA staff has learned that the Senate Committee on Appropriations has now set a 

date of April 7, 2000, for the submittal of FY 2001 Appropriations testimony by transportation interests.  The California U.S. Senators requested information on appropriations requests from transportation entities by March 1, and must submit their requests to the Committee by Friday, March 10.  The House Committee on Appropriations will receive testimony for FY 2001 Appropriations until March 31.  MTA staff has not yet submitted testimony to either committee.  

If you have any questions on this issue, please feel free to contact Claudette A. Moody, MTA Director of Government Relations.   
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